.,

Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

a member of the dtic group

NOTICE Of 2022
TEMPORARY DEACTIVATION OF DOMAIN NAME REGISTRATION SERVICE
Dear customers,
Kindly note that the Domain Name Registration service will be temporarily deactivated with
the relaunch of e-services due to technical challenges experienced by ZADNA. As a
results, the service will be deactivated on all channels on which the service is hosted, on
the date that eservices will be relaunched.

For further assistance with Domain Name Registrations, kindly contact ZADNA or register
such through ZADNA or other service providers for domain names.

CIPC apologises for any inconvenience caused.

Yours sincerely,

R

Adv. R Voller
Commissioner: CIPC
x| s [2022

the dti Campus (Block F - Entfutfukweni), 77 Meintjies Street, Sunnyside, Pretoria | P O Box 429, Pretoria, 0001

Call Centre: 086 100 2472
Website: www.cipc.co.za




